May 14, 1971

Mr. Kevork Devejian
215-49 26th Avenue
Bayside 61, New York

Dear Mr. Deveiian:

Please accept our apologies for the mix

up in your name and address on the receipt
we sent you for $2,000.00. Thank you for
bringing it to our attention.

Enclosed please find a new receipt #5492 for
$2,000.00 which was applied to the balance
on your original $10,000 Khatchkar pledge,
leaving a new balance of $2,000.00.

We take this opportunity to thank you for
you prompt and generous response to our appeal
for funds.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian

HK :bp
Encl. Rcpt. #5492 For $2,000.00



